
 

 

 

 

 

 

JJE/NVF 13th May 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: KEY STAGE 3 FESTIVAL OF LEARNING – MONDAY, 8TH JULY TO FRIDAY, 12TH JULY 2019 

During the week beginning Monday, 8th July, Fulston Manor School will be hosting its 
inaugural Festival of Learning, where students in Key Stage 3 will be given the opportunity to 
reflect on their successes over the past year(s).  The aim of this week is to allow students to 
embed and broaden skills previously learned throughout their time at Fulston Manor.  This is 
a fantastic opportunity for your son/daughter to engage with their education in a unique and 
exciting way.  
 
The week will culminate in a presentation on the Friday, where parents and other invited 
guests will be able to view the work the students have produced and help them celebrate 
their positive start to secondary school.  Details about this final day, including timings, will be 
sent early next term. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

J Jeffery 
 
Miss J Jeffery 
KS3 Raising Standards Leader 
 


